o PUBLIC NOTICE
ﬁ@z MAJOR CEMETERY CLEAN UP
March 26, 2018

A major cleanup of the Lockhart Municipal Cemetery on
Hwy 183 will begin. Such cleanups are done twice a year
to eliminate unsafe and unsightly conditions. All areas of
the cemetery will be video taped to identify these
conditions.

People that want to keep sentimental items and/or flowers
that could be considered unsightly or faded, including
artificial groundcover in Northeast Section Block IV, should
remove those items before March 26, 2018.

Questions may be directed to Chris Sager, Cemetery Manager, at
398-6452 during normal business hours.
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